
 22 June 2020 
Company Announcement 

  

 

ABANO UPDATE ON CAPITAL STRUCTURE PROCESS 
 

Abano Healthcare Group Limited (NZX: ABA) advises that following the receipt of updated proposals from 

interested parties over the weekend, it does not currently intend to progress a sale of Abano by way of a 

Scheme of Arrangement option or a “take private” transaction. 

 

The Abano Board continues to evaluate alternative options received to address the capital structure needs 

and support the future growth of the company. In evaluating the options, the Board’s criteria includes 

consideration of Abano’s underlying value and sufficient certainty of completion. 

 

Abano is one of the largest dental groups in Australasia, and the investments made into systems and people 

provide a strong platform for recovery and future growth. Initial performance since reopening the networks 

has been ahead of expectations. While the Board is cognisant of the near term impact of Covid-19 and the 

uncertainty over the coming months, it expects the business to make a full recovery over time. 

 

The Company will keep shareholders informed as matters progress.  

 

ENDS 
 

Released on behalf of Abano Healthcare Group Limited by Jackie Ellis tel +64 9 360 8500 or email 

jackie@ellisandco.co.nz   

 

For more information, visit www.abanohealthcare.co.nz or please call: 

 

Richard Keys 

Chief Executive Officer 

Tel: +64 9 300 1413 Mob: +64 274 818368 

Rhys Clark 

Chief Financial Officer 

Tel: +64 9 220 5182 Mob: +64 21 598378 

 

Abano Healthcare Group is listed on the NZX and owns and operates one of the largest dental networks in Australasia, 

comprising Lumino The Dentists in New Zealand and Maven Dental Group in Australia.  
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